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Dear Parents,   

Greetings from Ryan International Academy!!!   

 

"SAVE THE BLUE”, so you don’t go blue. “SAVE WATER”. Water is an essential component of 

life. We all need water to survive. There is no life on earth without water. 

 To Create awareness about the importance of water and ways to conserve it, we at Ryan 

International Academy are celebrating World Water Day on August 28th 2023 for Mont 1, 

Mont 2 and Mont 3 classes.  

Show and tell competition will be conducted on above mentioned date. Students need to 

speak few sentences on importance of water. 

 

  

Best regards   

  

  

Principal  


